
Behnam Ghaffari 

From: Swanson, Rob [robert.swanson@vizada.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2007 9:20 AM
To: Behnam Ghaffari; gmkavadoy@hhlaw.com
Subject: RE: Erroneously filed FCC 703
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Please proceed with deleting the 703 so a 702 can be filed. Thanks. 
  
Rob 
_____________________________ 
Robert W. Swanson 
Associate Counsel 
Vizada, Inc. 
1101 Wootton Parkway, 10th Floor 
Rockville, MD 20852 
tel: 301-838-7807; fax: 301-838-7752 
mobile: 240-285-7634 
robert.swanson@vizada.com 

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2007 9:15 AM 
To: gmkavadoy@hhlaw.com 
Cc: Swanson, Rob 
Subject: RE: Erroneously filed FCC 703 
  
Hello, 
  
I can delete this application from here but in order to do so the applicant (Mr. Swanson) whose name is on the application should concur 
with this action. 
  

Ben Ghaffari  
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Federal Communications Commission  
Experimental Licensing Branch  

  
  

From: Kavadoy, Grace M. [mailto:gmkavadoy@hhlaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2007 7:09 PM 
To: ELB 
Subject: Erroneously filed FCC 703 

Hello, 
  
I erroneously filed the attached application. I need to file an FCC 702 – How do I delete this application? 
  
  

  
This electronic message transmission contains information from this law firm which may be confidential or privileged. The information is int
copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. 
  
If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone (+1-202-637-5600) or by electronic mail (PostMaste
  
This message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the individual(s) or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, copy or distribute the email or 
any attachments. Please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail.  

  

This message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s) named.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
message is strictly prohibited.  This communication is for information purposes only and should not be regarded as confirmation of any transaction.  Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free.  Therefore, we do not represent 
that this information is complete or accurate and it should not be relied upon as such.  All information is subject to change without notice.

GRACE KAVADOY, PARALEGAL 
HOGAN & HARTSON LLP 
Columbia Square, 555 Thirteenth Street, NW, Washington, DC 20004  
direct +1.202.637.4863 | tel +1.202.637.5600 | fax +1.202.637.5910 

gmkavadoy@hhlaw.com | http://www.hhlaw.com 




